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As a long time Oregon resident I strongly oppose HB3075 

this bill does nothing to improve or address public safety.It will only penalize law 

abiding Gun owning Oregonians. 

Measure 144 was set aside for a reason. It was unconstitutional.HB3075 is just a 

rerun of Measure 114. 

HB 3057 will require a class That is unavailable, and will be financial burden those 

seeking to exercise there 2nd amendment rights. 

HB 3057 will restrict magazines to only the law abiding citizens. Criminals will 

continue to use them. 

Oregonians are going to be hurt by HB3075. Please consider enforcing the laws 

already on the books and not making criminals of Law Abiding citizens. 


